
To House Speaker Tina Kotek and Governor Kate Brown. 
 
As taxpayer of Oregon I oppose any further action on your deceptive amendment for the purpose of 
imposing more taxes on an already overly taxed citizens of Oregon.  You need to get your spending 
priorities in order as Oregon will continue down a tax and spend death spiral effecting all citizens. 
 
A concerned citizen, 
Susan Barcik 
Joseph, Oregon 
 


